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Dear Parents, Carers, Friends and Students of Marian College,

	We encourage excellence and perseverance in learning, 

	We strive for continuous improvement 

From the
Principal’s Office

A Leader’s Prayer

Leadership is hard to define. 
Lord, let us be the ones to define it 
with justice. 
Leadership is like a handful of water. 
Lord, let us be the people to share it 
with those who thirst.
Leadership is not about watching 
and correcting. 
Lord, let us remember it is about 
listening and connecting. 
Leadership is not about telling 
people what to do. 
Lord, let us find out what people 
want.
Leadership is less about the love of 
power,and more about the power of 
love.
Lord, as we continue to undertake 
the role of leader let us be affirmed 
by the servant leadership we 
witness in your son Jesus.
Let us walk in the path He has set 
and let those who will, follow.
Let our greatest passion be 
compassion. 
Our greatest strength, love. 
Our greatest victory, the reward of 
peace.
In leading let us never fail to follow. 
In loving let us never fail. 
(Jesuitresource.com)

As we come to the Easter break this 
Thursday at 2.15 pm, I would like to take 
this opportunity to congratulate all students 
on a great first term. It has been a busy ten 
weeks but also time filled with excitement, 

joy, productivity and a sense of stability.  It 
is with gratitude that we acknowledge that 
it has been a far different, less disruptive 
beginning to the year than compared to 
twelve months ago.   Take the time to rest 
and enjoy some family time together with 
the new freedoms from this Friday.  Happy 
Easter to all our students and their families.

Induction of College Leaders and Year 
12 Opening Mass

It was exciting to finally come together 
last Thursday to welcome and induct the 
new College leaders, and celebrate the 
new year in our Opening Mass with Father 
Andrew.   Our Student Leaders are a very 
impressive team of young people who will 
lead this community well.  But we also 
know that leadership is more than a title or 
badge, and that every student in Year 12 
has an important role to play.   What they do 
matters greatly.

In my discussion with the students, I 
spoke about walking in the footsteps of 
the many wonderful and compassionate 
Brigidine Sisters over our very long history, 
and the students and staff who over the 
generations have left a positive legacy 
upon our community.  The mantle has now 
passed to the new Year 12 students, to hold 
in trust the values that are so important 
to our community: Compassion, Courage, 
Hope, Hospitality, Justice and Wonder.  We 
wish them every success in 2021, in the 
knowledge that they have our support 
and our confidence in their leadership.  
Thank you to the parents who joined us 
on Thursday either onsite or online.  Your 
presence was very much appreciated by 
students and staff. 
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Congratulations to all Year 12 students and 
College Captains:  Hendrix Bourizk and 
Olivia Cole

Learning Leaders: 
Isabella Browne, Phoebe McKiernan, Aston 
Allen, Evie McMurtrie and Hannah Terry

House Leaders
Barron - Grace Lording and Dylan Ryan
Clancy - Oscar Cole and Hayley Griffin
Kelly  - Matilda Cranstoun and Racquel Scott
Synnott  - Danieka Clayton and Sam Cairns

Athletics Day

Tuesday is our annual Athletics Day at 
Alexandra Oval.   All students need to be 
there by 8.55 with sunscreen, hat, a water 
bottle and lunch.  Students usually dress 
in their House colours.  Unfortunately, the 
grandstand is undergoing repairs at this 
moment.  While we will provide some shade 
areas for students, it is most important the 
hats remain on, and that sunscreen is applied 
regularly throughout the day.   Parents 
are most welcome to attend but please 
understand that at this stage we will need to 
implement student only areas. Hopefully, as 
things continue to progress, we will soon be 
back to a very united community of parents, 
families, students and staff together.  

Stations of the Cross

We end the term with the Year 12 
presentation of Stations of the Cross in 
the lead up to Easter.  Each year level will 
walk down to the Ararat theatre with their 
teachers for one of the presentations.  This 
is always a wonderful way to finish the term 
and a reminder of the importance of this time 
of year within the church calendar.   While 
we are limited on attendees this year to 
students and staff only, we will do our best 
to capture the presentation for parents and 
families though a series of photos and video 
(if possible).  Live streaming will not be 
possible due to the continual changing of 
locations around the theatre. Well done to the 
Year 12 students on their work towards this 
presentation with their teachers Mr Summers, 
Mr Casey and Mrs Hogan.  

Uniform

All students return on Tuesday 20th April. 
This is the official day for students to move 

to the winter uniform. Please note that puffer 
jackets or similar non-school items are not 
permitted.  While the College rain jacket is 
not compulsory, other jackets or non school 
uniform items are not permitted.   The holiday 
break is a good time for students and families 
to organise the correct uniform in preparation 
for the new term.  If parents are experiencing 
financial difficulties at this time, I would 
encourage you to please contact the College 
Business Manager on 53523861 for discussion 
and support.  

Living Justice Living Peace

This year Kildare Ministries launches the 
new Living Justice Living Peace Charter for 
all Kildare Ministries schools and community 
works.  This has been an evolving process of 
defining the key principles of living out justice 
and peace within and beyond our community.  
Under the three aspects of Learning with 
wonder, Leading with courage and Living 
with compassion, we are invited to walk in 
solidarity, to seek change where injustice 
exists, and to create a life of peace and 
dignity for all humans while protecting our 
planet, and to break down the barriers that 
separate people.  Students will explore each 
of the aspects through their Religion lessons 
and within allocated Teacher Advisor lessons.  

Have a wonderful Easter break.

Carmel 
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OPENING MASS
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IN MY WORDS with Phoebe McKiernan
	 Learning Leader
August 4th is when my second cousin and I 
entered the Geelong Hospital ward. Having 
been stuck in one setting for the better 
part of a year, I could not wait to escape 
and catch up on the 9 months and 2 weeks 
that I had already missed. With labour 
that took a grand total of 50 minutes, I 
raced out of there into my exciting new 
adventure. 

I discovered an early interest in risk-taking, 
having scared my mother on numerous 
occasions up on high benches and shelves 
before I could even walk. Along with my 
Spiderman abilities, I also discovered the 
magical world of paper and pencils. Not 
long after (remembrance day 2004 to 
be exact) my baby sister was born 
and I came to realise that paper 
surely couldn’t be the only thing I 
could draw on. Eden experienced 
the luxuries of a tattoo 
artist, hairdresser and 
seamstress all in her first 3 
years, what a lucky girl to 
have a sister such as I.

We grew up together 
causing mischief 
everywhere… or rather, me 
causing mischief and Eden 
following me like the trusty 
sidekick every authentic 
villain needs. When I 
turned 4, Eden and I were 
both introduced to the 
wonderful world of dance. 
Through a life of constant 
changes and migrating, 
dance was the only thing 
that remained constant for 
me, that and drawing.  

Shortly before my second 
sister Stephanie was born 
we moved, and then we 
moved again. We took 
a hiatus and moved to 
France for the first term of 
my Year 4. We came back 
cultured and then… moved 
again, and again, and then 
finally a little brother, Sam, 

was born. And then we moved 
again and again, but this time 
to Tasmania for another term 
to live in tents and then back 
to Victoria, Kinglake, where I 
completed my Year 8 in home 
schooling.  All this while I did 
everything from horse riding, 
to paint classes, to gymnastics 
and fine-tuned my amazing 
people skills everywhere I 
went. Just when I thought we 
couldn’t move anymore, my 
parents announced that we 
were coming to the Ballarat 

lands. My Dad started building 
our very own house that we 
would get to own and not 
rent when I started at Marian 
halfway through Year 9 and 
we have been at ever since.

I have certainly had my 
fair share of schools and 
stereotypes and when I finally 
got to Marian I had perfected 
the art of adapting. Along the 
way I came to realise many 
things about school, the main 
one being that to truly do 
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the best you can you need to 
realise that you do not work 
for school, you must make 
school work for you.

I am grateful for all the 
opportunities I have had in my 
life and although they seemed 
like a nightmare at the time, 
I am grateful for all the hard 
times, slowly grinding at my 
life and creating the person 
that I am today :), which 
sounds super cliche but that 
is the only way I can put it 
because I know I could have 
come out differently.

Anywhooo, see you in the 
halls kiddos, Good luck with 
the last half of your school 
life.

Love Phoebe xx
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IN MY WORDS with Aston Allen
	 Learning Leader
On the 2nd of October 
2003 I was welcomed 
into the world at the 
Ararat Hospital by my 
Mum Mellissa and my Dad 
Shaun, Mum’s second child 
and Dad’s only child. 

It was only a matter of 
time until the time bomb 
exploded. The bomb of 
course being my discovery 
of aviation. With the help 
of the best brother in 
the world and my father 
it wasn’t long before I 
bitterly disappointed both 
of my parents before I 
turned two by saying my 
first ‘word’ which wasn’t 
Dada, or Muma but instead 
Buttow. Which was little 
Aston’s word for a plane 
(surprising, I know). 

Then, at the tender age of 
three my Dad introduced 
me to the single most 
influential thing in my life, 
TOP GUN, after which I 
decided that I was going 
to be a fighter pilot in the 
RAAF.  

At the age of four I started 
my early education at 
Jack and Jill Kindergarten 
which I can remember 
nothing about. A year 
after that I started my 
primary schooling. As a 
little prep I was introduced 
to my first real teacher 
Mr Caine. Mr Caine was 
a great teacher with the 
most memorable moments 
being whenever someone 
hurt himself the threats to 
cut whatever hurt off. This 
is something I don’t think 
anyone will forget. Only 
two months after starting 
primary school I was lucky 
enough to attend my first 
ever Avalon airshow. A 
decision that my parents 
will forever regret as I 
have convinced my parents 
to get me, one way or 
another to every Avalon 
airshow since. 
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Throughout the years at primary school I came 
to realise the value of my only ever pet, a small 
Maltese Shih-Tzu named Oakley. Oakley would 
greet me at the front gate every day after school 
and even if the front door was open I would go 
out the back to play with him before going inside. 

The highlight of my childhood is definitely being 
lucky enough to witness the last public display of 
the F-111, a memory that I will keep until the end 
of time. Other fond memories include seeing the 
F-22 perform its first display in Australia at the 
2013 Avalon airshow and meeting various fast Jet 
pilots along the way. 

My favourite memories of high school include 
taking the first (and last) pre-test of Year 9 
Methods which I will be reminding Mr Hunt of 
in the future. As well as meeting some of the 
greatest people, whom I am lucky enough to call 
my friends.

As for Year 12, so far it has been the fastest 
moving year ever. Even though the workload is 
high and homework feels like eternity every day 
I look forward to seeing what might go on in the 
coming months. In the future I am hoping to join 
the ADF as a pilot entering through the Australian 
Defence Force Academy, after which I hope to 
progress through training and eventually be 
assigned to 1 or 6 squadrons, which both operate 
my two favourite currently serving RAAF aircraft; 
the F/A-18F and EA-18G respectively. 

To everyone in Year 12 I wish you all the best for 
this year and well into the future and if anyone 
needs help throughout the year just yell out I’m 
always happy to help as is everyone else in the 
year.
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IN MY WORDS with Isabella Browne
	 Learning Leader

To whomever wants to read

I am Isabella Browne, I am seventeen years 
old and daughter to Ann-Maree and Peter 
Browne, and sister to Theo. While I was born in 
Ararat on an outrageously hot summer’s day, 
I have spent the entirety of my adolescence 
growing up on a farm in the rural community 
of Landsborough. I also attended the Primary 
School of my home town where my family has 
continued schooling for seven generations. 
I was fortunate enough to have some truly 
dedicated teachers at Landsborough who have 
shaped me into the person I am today and I 
am forever grateful for the valuable skills and 
lessons they have taught me. I always have 
such fond memories coming from a rural school 
with only sixteen students in total at the time 
and maybe that was why I found Marian so 
intimidating when transitioning. I thought wow 
it’s such a big school, even though I’ve really 
learnt it’s not.

Starting at Marian I had no one else from 
Primary School venturing alongside me and 

naturally being quite a shy girl, I blended in 
the first year and managed to make some 
incredible friends who surprisingly have put 
up with me for this long and will hopefully be 
able to calm me down during this stressful year 
ahead (I apologise in advance). I do hope to 
stay in touch with many of the connections I 
have made at Marian in the future and I wish 
my very ambitious and intelligent cohort every 
success in whatever career path they choose to 
pursue. 

My interests over the years have swapped and 
changed but horse riding, tennis, travelling, 
reading and writing seem to have remained 
the longest. I’ve always had a passion for 
reading and writing and despite the fact I don’t 
endeavour to seek a career in either areas I 
have a feeling I will still wind up connected to 
it. I have always maintained since my childhood 
an ardent love for cinema and hence my future 
aspirations are to attend a Melbourne film 
school to become a film director. It fascinates 
me how much film has embedded itself into 
our lives in modern society and I truly believe 
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that the power of storytelling should never be 
undermined as it allows us to see the world 
through so many perspectives, and there is truly 
nothing like it. I’ll hopefully be able to handle 
taking the big leap from country to city girl but I 
guess I’ll have to find out for myself. I also plan to 
travel in my twenties as much as I possibly can! 
And maybe that is why my mother is not keen on 
me having a gap year otherwise she might not 
hear from me again. I am mostly keen to explore 
Europe extensively, consisting of: France, England, 
Switzerland, Germany, Austria, Spain, Greece, 
Russia and Italy but other countries have piqued 
my interest including Egypt where I really want to 
see the pyramids and explore their history. I also 
aim to be able to perfect French before I travel 
there as I’m afraid they might attack me if I do not 
speak it being an Australian and all. 

I would say one particular influence on my life has 
been travel and having caught the travel bug so 
young I now want to go everywhere. When I was 
nine years old my family embarked on a month of 
European travel to attend a wedding in Sweden. 
We ended up going to six different countries on the 
journey including: Hong Kong, Denmark, Sweden, 
Northern Ireland, Scotland and Dubai and from 
that early experience I have always marvelled 
when hearing about how other cultures live. This 
sparked a major recurring passion for my family, 
as in 2017 we travelled to America stopping by 
Disneyworld in Florida, snorkelling with sea turtles 
in Hawaii, visited Elvis’ house in Graceland, and 
saw the Statue of Liberty and my favourite musical 
on Broadway in the one day which I will never 
forget (there were a few tears). The following 
year we returned to Hawaii for a getaway however 
this time, I was in a knee brace as I had to have 
surgery after obtaining a football injury. I couldn’t 
really do much but nonetheless, a holiday is a 
holiday and my mother was forced to wheel me 
around the shops for an entire day and take me to 
the Cheesecake Factory. I can still say to this day 
that I have been to Hawaii twice and not surfed 
either of those times. Sadly, with Covid-19 we 
have not been able to travel, and Europe, where I 
intend to go is not looking too good at the moment 
but hopefully, they will let me in in the near future. 

I would like to acknowledge and thank those 
teachers who have truly believed in me and 
helped me improve my strengths and better my 
weaknesses at Marian and please know it has 
been greatly appreciated after six long years. I am 
wishing you all a happy and safe future. 

And lastly, a quote from my favourite film 
director... 

“Hope is not a strategy. Luck is not a factor. Fear 
is not an option. Don’t put limitations on yourself. 
Others will do that for you.” - James Cameron 

Isabella :) 
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FROM YOUR HOUSE LEADER

NEWS

Well,  we are into the final week of Term One 
and life is getting back to normal. It's been a 
busy term with our swimming carnival, Year 12 
Retreat, Year 8 camp, Year level masses and of 
course lots of school work.

Tomorrow we will be holding our annual 
Athletics Carnival. This event did not take place 
last year so it will be a new experience for all 
of our Year 7s and 8s. The sports are held at 
Alexandra Oval.  The students will go straight 
to the venue (buses will drop off the Stawell 
and country bus travellers) and must be there 
by 8.50am. Students do not have to be in 
uniform but we ask that they wear the clothes 
the colour of their House. Kelly students will 
be in blue. There will be a canteen available 
which will be run by the fabulous Bronny. 
Please make sure you bring a wide brim hat, 
appropriate footwear, a drink bottle and warm 
clothing if it's cold. 

On Thursday our Year 12s will perform their 
version of Stations of the Cross. It is an 
important part of our school calendar and all 
students will view the performance at some 
stage during the day. I ask you to be respectful 
during the performance and try to give some 
understanding to the sacrifices made by Jesus 
for us.

As we come close to the end of the term and 
students start to tire,  some of their choices 
both in the classroom and out are not always 
acceptable. Please try to follow the school rules 
and finish the term on a high. 

Wishing you all a safe Easter. This year we 
will be able to go back to family traditions and 
enjoy it with others. Have a restful holiday.

Cheers
Donna Spalding
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Athletics 
Carnival

The Marian College Athletics Carnival will be held on Tuesday 30th March, 2021.  Parents are 
most welcome to come along and support our athletes at Alexandra Oval, Ararat but we will 
need to be have parents located separately to students.

Students have had an opportunity at school to select the events they wish to enter. It is 
expected that all students participate in at least one event. Where this is not possible (eg. 
injury), students will be given roles to assist officials in the running of the carnival. Students 
will remain at Alexandra Oval during the day and will not be permitted to leave the venue. The 
carnival is a fun, active and colourful day and we look forward to seeing students getting into 
the spirit of the day by participating and supporting their team.

What:	 Marian College House Athletics Carnival.

When:	 Tuesday 30th March, 2021

Where:	 Alexandra Oval, Ararat.

Wear:	 PE uniform or house colours.

Food:	 Kiosk food will be available or bring own lunch. 

		  No take away food is to be delivered by parents please.

Time:	 Students are to travel directly to the venue by 8.50 am.  The school day 

	 will commence at 8.50 am with rolls being marked at the oval. 

Buses:	 Stawell  and Country buses will drop off and pick up at the oval. 

	 Students will be dismissed from Alexandra Oval at approximately 3.10 pm.

Bring:	 Hat, drink, sunscreen. Warm layers if the weather is cold.

Please note the Athletics Carnival is a compulsory school day 
ALL students are required to attend!
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Year 12 student, Grace 
Lording, was trained by the 
Australian Champion IPSC 
pistol shooting at the Ararat 
pistol club last week and 
was selected to shoot at 
the Victorian State Titles for 
IPSC (International Practical 
Shooting Confederation) 
over the weekend in Sale 
Gippsland to qualify for the 
State team.   

Grace was successful 
coming first place in Junior 
Production Optics in Sale 
and is through to shoot at 
the nationals.  She may then 
have an opportunity to shoot 
for Australia. 

Congratulations Grace.  We 
wish you all the best for 
future competitons. 

 

Victorian State Titles IPSC
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                                                    Every Child Every Day 

   Enrolments now open for 2022 

Book an  interview or tour 

53523861 

Or 

Email:principal@mcararat.catholic.edu.au 

 

 

On the 18th and 19th of March, students attended the Kildare Ministries Student 
Social Justice Seminar, at the Edmund Rice Centre in Lower Plenty. Students from 
various Kildare Ministry schools across Victoria were in attendance (and interstate 
schools via Zoom). Students discussed various current social justice issues including 
the treatment of Refugees and Asylum Seekers, Ecological Justice and the various 
works of Caritas. Students also participated in team networking activities and various 
social justice tasks and reflections.

Student Social Justice Tree: Students reflected on ways to achieve their Social Justice goals.

Justice and Democracy Seminar
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Wednesday 24 March 2021 
 

Australian Defence Force -  
Gap Year 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Applications are now open: Current Year 12 
students can apply for a 12-month position in the 
Air Force, Army or Navy to begin in 2022.  
 

Key websites 
 
Information about the recruitment process - 
http://bit.ly/2Tyn8Yp 
 
Videos about the Gap Year program - 
http://bit.ly/3aj2ty1 
 

Youth Central Website 
 
This website has fantastic information on: 
 
 How to apply for a job 
 How to find a job 
 Resumes and cover letters 
 Job interviews 
 Volunteering 
 How to start your own business 
 
Visit www.youthcentral.vic.gov.au 
 
 
 

Apprenticeships and 
Traineeships 
 
The Australian Apprenticeships Pathways (AAP) 
website contains fantastic resources for young 
people interested in pursuing a professional trade 
or traineeship. Some of the resources include: 
 
 Job and training descriptions 
 Career interest explorer 
 Job pathway charts 
 Information on apprenticeships and school-

based apprenticeships 
 Literacy and numeracy quizzes for different 

industries such as carpentry, plumbing, 
electrical, and hairdressing.  

 
To explore the website, go to 
www.aapathways.com.au/students 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
4 steps to finding an apprenticeship or 
traineeship 
 
Australian Apprenticeships Pathways has 
developed a fantastic 4-step process for students 
to follow when seeking an apprenticeship or 
traineeship, http://bit.ly/39yUYmQ 

 

 
 
 

Do you need to reset? 
 
As term 1 draws to a close, it’s important to reflect 
on how you have started the year. It can be easy to 
lose motivation with school work, sport, 
extracurricular activities and staying healthy.  
 
The HopeFull Institute has released a fantastic 
article called ‘start the new year strong’. It may be 
worth reading if you would like to reset for the 
start of Term 2. Topics are: 
 
 Start with a posture of positivity 
 Start with ambition 
 Start with an intention to fail 
 Start to frame your world in a way that is 

helpful 
 Start by being present 
 
You can access the article via 
www.thehopefullinstitute.com 
 

Download course guides 
 
Some universities have released their 2022 
undergraduate course guides. These are a great 
starting point in researching available courses.  
 
Deakin University, http://bit.ly/2P2QLCC 
 
Swinburne University, https://bit.ly/3fb6WIP 
 
RMIT University, http://bit.ly/3dT0cwe 
 
Australian Catholic University, 
http://bit.ly/3ccYMxF 
 
Australian National University, 
https://bit.ly/318VWDF 
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National Institute of Dramatic Arts (NIDA) 
 
NIDA offers stage and screen courses in: 
 
 acting 
 costume 
 design for performance 
 properties and objects 
 scenic construction & technologies 
 technical theatre & stage management 
 musical theatre 
 specialist make-up 
 live production and technical services 
 stage and screen performance 
 
Most courses are offered at the Sydney campus, but 
the Melbourne campus offers short courses for 
secondary students. To research your options for 
the upcoming school holidays, visit 
www.open.nida.edu.au 
 

Entry pathways to Australian Catholic 
University 
 
Year 12 students are encouraged to participate in 
this webinar. You will learn about  
 
 entry pathways  
 early admission programs 
 elite athlete and performer entry 
 Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander pathways 
 TAFE and higher education entry pathways 
 
Date: Tuesday 30 March, 5pm 
Information & RSVP:http://bit.ly/316jAAE 
 

Victoria Police Careers 
 
The following Victoria Police careers information 
sessions are being run in April: 
 
 15: Online 
 20: Ballarat 
 
For information and to register, visit 
www.police.vic.gov.au/police-information-sessions 
 

Complete a free online career 
planning and job seeker 
program 
 
The team at My Career Match have developed a free 
program for high school students that is broken into 
five key categories:  
 
 Career planning 
 Promoting yourself 
 Getting a job 
 Personal development 
 Wellness 
 
You can choose which categories and lessons you 
would like to work through. To get started, visit 
www.blastoff.mycareermatch.com.au 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 

Upcoming Career Events 
 
Monash University - information Evenings 
 
Monash staff will be running information evenings 
for prospective students living in regional areas. For 
information and to registervisit 
www.monash.edu/information-evenings 
 
The following are dates for April and May: 
 
April 
 
27 Peninsula Campus 
 
May 
 
11 Mildura 
20 Albury 
25 Bendigo 
26 Shepparton 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Victoria University 
 
Victoria University is running the following online 
information sessions for prospective students in 
March and April.  
 
These are events not to be missed as you will receive 
up to date information for the 2022 intake and you 
will have the opportunity to ask questions about 
courses.  
 
March 
 
24 Biomedical Science, Health Science 
25 Primary and Secondary Teaching 
30 Community Development, Social 

Work, Youth Work, Criminal Justice 
31 Information Technology, Cyber 

Security 
 
April 
 
7 Sport, Exercise Sciences & Outdoor 

Leadership 
8 Business 
13 Tourism, Hospitality& Event 

Management 
14 Nutrition 
 
For information and to register for sessions, go to 
https://study.vu.edu.au/ug-webinar-series 

 
 
 
 
 

Collarts – Open Day 
 
Collarts is a creative media college located in the 
Melbourne area. 
 
Courses are offered in: 
 
 animation & VFX 
 comedy 
 audio engineering 
 digital & social media 
 entertainment journalism 
 entertainment management 
 fashion marketing, fashion sustainability 
 interior design 
 music production, music performance 
 screen & media.  
 
The institute is running on online open day on 
Saturday 8 May. You will be able to listen to detailed 
information sessions and ask teachers and student 
advisers questions via Live Chat.  
 
For information and to register, visit 
www.collarts.edu.au/open-day 
 
JMC Academy – Open Day 
 
JMC Academy is a creative media college located in 
the Melbourne area. 
 
Courses are offered in: 
 
 animation 
 audio engineering & sound production 
 contemporary music performance 
 design (visual communication) 
 entertainment business management 
 film & television production 
 game design 
 songwriting 
 
The institute is running an open day on Saturday 15 
May. You will be able to tour the Park Street 
campus, participate in information sessions, watch 
live events and demos, and speak to course advisers. 
For information and to register, visit 
www.jmcacademy.edu.au/events/open-days 
 

Australian Defence Force 
 
To find out about upcoming career information 
sessions, visitwww.defencejobs.gov.au/events 
 
The next sessions are: 
 
25 March: ADFA Information Session, Melbourne 
6 April: Defence Careers Information Session, 
Melbourne 
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Dates for your diary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MARCH 
 Defence Force – Information Sessions 

Various dates and locations 
www.defencejobs.gov.au/events 
 

24 - 31 Victoria University 
Webinar Series – showcasing a wide variety of courses. 
https://study.vu.edu.au/ug-webinar-series 
 

24 The Hotel School Melbourne 
Meet our Industry Alumni 
https://hotelschool.scu.edu.au/events/ 
 

25 Careers in the Maritime Industry 
Online webinar. Please see your Careers Adviser for information 
 

27 UCAT ANZ (online) 
National Institute of Education 
Intensive UCAT training workshop 
www.nie.edu.au 
 

30 Charles Sturt University 
Explore Day - Albury-Wodonga 
https://study.csu.edu.au/life/events/explore-day 
 

30 Australian Catholic University  
Entry pathways webinar 
https://www.acu.edu.au/about-acu/events/2021/march/entry-and-pathways-to-acu 
 

 
APRIL 
 Deakin University  

Campus and facultytours - various dates  
www.deakin.edu.au/about-deakin/events/campus-tours 
 

 Monash University  
Campus and facultytours - various dates  
www.monash.edu/campus-tours 
 

8 William Angliss 
Experience Day (online) 
https://bit.ly/2OFJMPQ 
 

13 La Trobe University 
Webinar – information on the Aspire Early Admissions Program 
www.latrobe.edu.au/study/undergrad/ug-webinars 
 

15, 20 Victoria Police Force 
Careers Information Sessions 
15: Online | 20: Ballarat 
www.police.vic.gov.au/police-information-sessions 
 

20, 21, 
22 

Australian Catholic University – Talk with Industry Series (online) 
20: Talk with Nursing, Midwifery and Paramedicine - 6 – 7pm 
21: Talk with Business and IT – Wednesday - 6 – 7pm 
22: Talk with Law – 6 – 7pm 
www.acu.edu.au/about-acu/events/talk-with 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 

Updates from Monash 
University  
 
Bachelor of Arts 
 
Learn about the amazing Bachelor of Arts through 
reading about the career journeys of Monash 
graduates. Think journalism, diplomacy, foreign 
affairs, TV presenting, marketing, politics, 
economics, social media, social justice etc., 
www.monash.edu/arts/alumni/our-alumni 
 

Business and Commerce 
 
Learning about work experience and industry 
placement options for Monash Business and 
Commerce students, https://bit.ly/3vPmhER 
 

Education and Teaching 
 
If you are considering studying teaching at Monash, 
you can book a phone course counselling 
appointment to find out about courses, entry 
requirements, double degrees, pathways and the 
CASPer test, http://bit.ly/2NJuV6J 
 

School Holiday Campus Tours 
 
Book in for a campus tour at the Clayton, Caulfield 
or Peninsula campus during the Term break and visit 
faculties such as Education, Engineering, IT, Law, 
and Science, www.monash.edu/campus-tours 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Chat to a student from 
Victoria University 
 
Students can book for a phone chat with one of the 
following Victoria University students: 
 
 Ruby - building design & engineering 
 Alice - business and law 
 Sam - criminal justice and psychology 
 Hassan – education 
 Tayla – paramedicine 
 Elyse - physical education and sports 
 
You will be able to speak to the student about the 
course they are studying, university life, entry 
requirements and student societies and groups.  
 
This is a unique opportunity that’s not to be missed, 
https://calendly.com/vu-students 
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Family Fun Day 
Save the Date!! 

Where: Stawell, North Park 

Date: Friday, 16th April 

Time: 10am-3pm 

Transport can be provided- (within Horsham, Stawell and Ararat) 

Lunch is provided  

A day the whole family can enjoy!!!  

Come along and enjoy some family friendly activities, a free feed and a 
chance to catch up with the whole mob!!! 

If you have any enquiries, wish to express your interest or are in need of 
transport. Please contact either Tanisha or Toni on 5381 6333. 
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Development Program
Applications now open 

for Term 2
Brass Instruments & Percussion

Cost: $60 per term

Enquiries -
Scott Barrie 0438 033 381

Musicians of all ages and 
abilities welcome

Ararat City Band

Find us on 

Facebook
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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday
29

VCAL DAY CAMP

30

ATHLETICS 
CARNIVAL

31 APRIL 1

STATIONS OF THE 
CROSS

END OF TERM 1
EARLY DISMISSAL 
2.15 pm

APRIL 2

GOOD FRIDAY

March 2021

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday
19

STAFF INSERVICE
DAY

20

STUDENTS 
COMMENCE 
TERM 2

21 22

STATE SWIMMING

VCE STUDIO ART 
EXCURSION

23

ANZAC DAY 
LITURGY

26 27 28 29 30

INTERMEDIATE/
SENIOR GIRLS 
FOOTBALL

April 2021

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday
3

HOUSE CROSS 
COUNTRY

4

BLACK RANGES 
ATHLETICS

5 6 7

May 2021

DENTAL VAN VISIT


